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             Black History month 

This week, we were delighted to welcome a group of dedicated volunteers 
who visited our Year 6 students to help celebrate Black History Month. The 
volunteers worked closely with the children in small groups, leading 
discussions and activities that explored key historical figures and moments. 
These engaging sessions gave our students a deeper understanding of the 
contributions and achievements of Black individuals throughout history. 

We are grateful to the volunteers for their time and effort in making these 
sessions both educational and inspiring for our students! 
 
Daniel Forward, Headteacher 
 

Treasure Hunt 

Our Year 3 and 4 students recently took part in an 
exciting outdoor maths treasure hunt! Working in teams, 
they solved a series of maths-based clues and 
challenges, all while navigating the school grounds. This 
hands-on activity reinforced key maths concepts in a fun 
and engaging way, encouraging teamwork and problem-
solving along the way. 

A big well done to all the students for their enthusiasm 

and great problem-solving skills! 
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Win a Playground 

Please bring in old reusable water bottles and lunch boxes as we have 

entered a competition to win a playground.  The more we recycle the more 

chance we have. 

Asda 

Please sign up to the Asda app and link our school as we get £1 per 

download and a percentage of what ever you spend.  Currently we have 

raised £297.09:  

https://www.asda.com/cashpotforschools  

WE INSPIRE, WE ENCOURAGE, WE EMPOWER, WE MATTER. 

https://www.asda.com/cashpotforschools

